
Hello amigos & amigas of Guatemala  
 
We pray for you all and hope every one is doing well. 
I wanted to write a little bit about how things are in Guatemala for Pastor Rafa, family and 
ministry. 
Like I said last time I saw you guys we were able to find him a house for him his family and 
ministry. 

 

This is in his garage having the first church service. Pastor Rafa has been so happy and 
blessed to have a place to live rent free and continue to minister to the people in need. 
 
Global Faith Network helped to get about 6 computers for the young people to do 
homework.  Some of them come and do school there because they DONT have any technology 
at home, so pastor Rafa has open the doors of his house and with 8 computers is doing as 
much as he can to help. 
 
The children and youth in la Limonada are doing great.  Rafa went ahead and bought lots of 
gifts to encourage the young people. They are back meeting since the beginning of this month. 
It was huge for the youth.  THey have been wanting to meet again. 



 

 

Pastor Rafas son is also getting ready to start a carpentry “social Business” to help young 
people to learn about carpentry and to generate a little income for them as well.   We recently 
got him a donation of the entire carpentry equipment. 



 

Over all pastor Rafa is doing great even though the situation in Guatemala has been very 
difficult, with 3,200 dead in the entire country from COVID 19 out of 16 million people.  The 
president has the entire country continue on a curfew still. But pastor Rafa is working hard to 
keep helping more children and youth and their families. 
 
Prayer request: 
 
* For pastor Rafas health and the ones from his family for them to continue to stay healthy 
* That God continue to open doors for them in la Limonada as well as in Zone 18. 
* His next big project is to make benches and tables To have on the streets of Limonada so any 
children or Young people that needs a place to do homework and a computer can do so. 



* That God will provide to buy more computers for the community. 
*  People will come to know about Jesus at his new church in zone 18. 
 
 
Thank you all for allowing me to share a little bit of what is going on with pastor Rafa  
 
Write me if you would like to learn more about it and how you can help. 
 
Blessings 
Jose Armas 
Global Faith Network 

 


